
 
Rosaryhill Secondary School 

Parent Teacher Association (2019-2020) 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

 

On behalf of the parents and students who are regular schoolbus users, the Rosaryhill Secondary School 

PTA, together with the Kindergarten and Primary PTAs, had a thorough discussion with the schoolbus 

department of the school.  It is agreed that schoolbus fee will not be collected in April and May. 

 

The above is based on an understanding that classes will resume in late April, so that parents are obliged to 

pay one and a half month of school bus fee during the school suspension period of three and a half months.  

It is understood that the school department needs to maintain the school buses and the salary payout for the 

drivers so they have already made an effort to deliver a concessionary arrangement.  

 

It is also understood that the school is currently formulating the arrangement of make-up classes after final 

examination and we will leave that in the able hands of the principal and teachers. 

 

In case there is anything that we can further assist, please feel free to contact the undersigned at 

monica.cheungwai@gmail.com. 

 

Wish you and your family abundance of prosperity, blessings and good health.  

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

Monica Cheung Mok 

Chairperson 

Rosaryhill Secondary School PTA 
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